Pominican Nuns
to Visit Qur Parishes!

Tynong, VIC, Australia

The Dominican Sisters of Our Lady of the Rosary Convent, Tynong, VIC, Australia will be
visiting Our Lady of Mt. Carmel and Our Lady of Fatima July 9-10. The Sisters will offer a
look at the life of religious in the Dominican order. Arriving at Dallas/Ft. Worth Airport
Saturday, July 8, they will travel to Sanger where they will stay at the rectory during their visit.

Sanger — Sunday, July 9
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Following Mass and coffee, Sister Mary Rose will give a talk on the Dominican religious
vocation and her congregation. (Both Sanger and North Richland Hills parishes will follow the
same schedule.)

North Richland Hills — Sunday, July 9
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Following Mass there will be a potluck dinner, after which Sister Mary Rose will speak on the
Dominican religious vocation and her congregation. In addition, families with girls will be
invited to meet with the sisters at the home of Luis and Susan Hernandez. Food and drink will
be served, and anyone wishing to speak longer with our guests may do so at this time.

Sanger — Monday, July 10
No Mass. A parish picnic will be held at the chapel at 12:00 p.m., followed by talks, games,
and prayers with the children and teenagers.

Tuesday, July 11
The Sisters will depart from Dallas/Ft. Worth Airport for the San Antonio chapel.
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